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The State 911 Department has qualified through a Request for Response (State 911 11-002) 
vendors to provide to eligible entities with (1) emergency medical dispatch (EMD) training, 
certification, and/or recertification courses, and (2) emergency medical dispatch protocol 
reference systems (EMDPRS).  The following vendors have been qualified under the Request for 
Response:  
 
 APCO 
 PowerPhone, Inc. 
 Priority Dispatch Corporation 
 
Eligible entities may use the Request for Response and qualified vendor responses as the 
procurement basis for the execution of contracts.  Although eligible entities may utilize this 
procurement, a separate contract with any such entity must be executed.  Please refer to 
www.comm-pass.com or www.mass.gov/e911 for additional information regarding pricing.  The 
State 911 Department expects to update the list of qualified vendors on an ongoing basis. 
 
For questions, please contact Christopher Markunas of the State 911 Department at 508-821-
7301, or the Department’s EMD mailbox at EMD911@state.ma.us. 
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